

www.stpaulsceprimaryschool.co.uk
Follow us on Twitter @StPaulsSalford

GOODBYEAND HELLO!

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Mather who is leaving us to take up a post in another school in September. We wish her well.

Mr Blunden, a new teacher, will replace Miss Mather in Year 2.

Finally, Miss Humphrey is getting married over the summer and will return to us as Mrs Ryan. We hope she has a lovely day.

There are some changes to classes next year:

Nursery—Mrs Bamford and Mrs Brandrick, Miss Craddock

Reception—Mrs Allard, Miss Horner, Miss Shaw

Year 1—Mrs Wynne, Miss Ries

Year 2—Mr Blunden, Miss Mainwaring

Year 3—Miss Jolley, Mrs Brynes

Year 4—Miss Doherty, Mrs Casasola

Year 5—Mrs Walton, Miss Cross, Mrs Mercer

Year 6—Mr Cowburn (am) and Mrs Comber (pm), Miss Cross, Mrs Mercer Miss Humphrey (Mrs Ryan) will work on speech and language in EY and KS1 Mr Mia will lead Nurture in the mornings and will lead on Forest Schools.

DIARY DATES

9th July Auditions for St Paul's Got

Talent

13th July Sports Day — weather

permitting

16th July Y1 trip to Blackpool Zoo

Reports out

17th July Transition morning—

children will visit new class

Early Years Graduation—2pm

Guitar Concert 2pm

18th July Y6 Leavers' service at

church

20th July Review of the Year

End of year reports will be sent out on Monday 16th July.

School closes on Friday 20th July until Wednesday 5th September.

